
"Specializing In Your Radiation Safety Needs" 

R. M. WESTER and ASSOCIATES, INC 

U.S. NRC Region III 
244 3 Warrenville Rd. 
Suite 210 
Lisle, Illinois 60532-4352 

Dear Sir, 

September 1 7, 2015 

215/ndacom Drive 
St. Peters, MO 63376 

(636) 928-9628 
www.rmwester.com 

I am writing to inform the U.S. NRC Region III office that on September 10,2015, R. M. 
Wester and Associates, Inc. removed the two Texas Nuclear Products, Model 5201, Cs-137, 100 
mCi sources (manufactured June, 1991) with serial numbers B1867 and B1868 from the St. 
Louis Metropolitan Sewer District, located at 10 East Grand Avenue, St. Louis, MO 63147. We 
understand that these two sources were held under a general license and are now held under R. 
M. Wester and Associates, Inc.'s license until they can be shipped out for disposal at a future 
date. 

If you have any questions about these sources or require any more information then please 
contact Joe Koch at (636)928-9628 or jkoch@rmwester.com. He will be happy to provide any 
further information. 

Sincerely, 
R. M. Wester and Associates, Inc. 

Kenneth Barnes 
Health Physicist 
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